Y CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

Art in High Point: Your salmon designs on
SW Graham St and 31st Ave SW

Earlier this summer, a local artist created salmon drawings that High
Point community members filled in with their own designs. Our goalisto  WHAT TO EXPECT DURING

install your salmon designs this fall on High Point streets! INSTALLATION
e |f you are driving on these
ABOUT THE PROJECT streets during installation,
This artwork is part of the High Point Healthy Street project, which we will direct you around the
provides more space for people to walk, bike, and roll on neighborhood work area by using a detour or
streets. directing traffic to one side of
the street.
Each salmon will be about 6 feet long and made with a strong material,  People walking, biking, and
helping them last about 7 to 10 years with little or no maintenance. The rolling should use the sidewalks
salmon will “leap” along SW Graham St and 31st Ave SW, leading to the to get around the work area.
intersection. e We will have temporary parking
restrictions and will place “no
The salmon will be installed in the middle of the street. People can still parking” signs on the street 72
drive on the them and they won't be covered by people parking on the hours before installation.
side of the street. * You can expect typical
construction equipment,
SCHEDULE materials, noise, workers, dust,
We expect to start this project as early as mid-October and have it done and activity in the area during
by December. The timing of this work depends on the weather. If we are this work.
not able to install by the rainy season in Seattle, we’ll install the salmon e Work hours are weekdays from
in spring 2023. approximately 9 AM to 3 PM to
avoid peak commute times and
Thank you, High Point community, for your involvement in this project. weekends from approximately 8
AM to 5 PM.

PROJECT INFORMATION & CONTACT \ § Seattle
Madison Linkenmeyer, High Point Stay Healthy Street Outreach Team I ) Department of
WestSeattleStayHealthyStreet@seattle.gov | (206) 727-3565 Transportation



SW RAYMOND ST

Salmon design
installation

High Point community members draw designs onto an outline of a salmon.



